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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please say NO to Euthanasia and YES to Palliative care. We must be a Pro-Life society and do all
we can to promote life from birth to natural death. Palliative care is so important to keep the patient
comfortable and pain free and allow the patient to die peacefully-- it can often be a blessed time
when the dying can reconcile with loved ones and find their peace with God before it is too late.
Euthanasia would rob the patient and loved ones of that joy and blessing -- and in fact it would be
plain murder!

Thank you
Yours sincerely
Lyn Wicks

Sent from my iPhone
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